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Reminders - October 23
Dear Bonnie Branch Community,

We hope your students are having a great start to the year!  There are a few important dates coming
up that all parents should be aware of and thank you for updating your HCPSS Family File.  We hope
to get to 100% soon; but, unfortunately, we still have about 15% to go.  This means that 15% of
families may not have updated phone numbers in case of emergency.  This is alarming to us as we
hate to think what that will look like when we try to reach parents, but numbers are not up to date. 
Please update your file today:  https://www.hcpss.org/news-posts/2017/08/update-your-family-
file-information-before-school-begins/

Here are a few upcoming events that you want to know about:

October 24 - Robotics Meeting for Parents/Students - want to start a new team?!?  5:30 to
6:30pm
October 24 - "Shark School" opens up before school.
October 25 - Joe Corbi fundraiser pick up - 6th Grade.
November 3 - Maryland Boys Choir to visit BBMS.
November 5 - G/T Chorus Concert (3pm).
November 8 - PTA meeting at 7pm.  See you there!
Novermber 10 - 3 hour early dismissal.  End of the First Marking Period.
November 10 - BBMS Dance!!!  6:30pm to 8:30pm.

And lastly, mark your calendars for November 13 to 17 - this is American Education Week!  We will
invite parents to visit BBMS that week to see classes and find out what is new around school.  The
schedule will be:

Nov 13 - 6th Grade
Nov 14 - 7th Grade
Nov 15 - 8th Grade
Nov 16 & 17 are open for any parents who wish to stop by.

Have a great week everyone!

Drew Cockley

Bonnie Branch Middle School <do-‐not-‐reply@hcpss.org>
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